From: Burton, Ted Ted.Burton@centralhealth.net
Subject: Re: Media Inquiry
Date: September 20, 2018 at 1:57 PM
To: Ken Martin ken@theaustinbuildog.org

Hi Ken:

It will be a little while until | can get back to you. | had no knowledge of inquiries and the person
that would is off site in a meeting.

Thanks,

Ted

Ted Burton
Vice President of Communications

Ted.Burton@centralhealth.net
office: 512.978.8214
Mobile: 512.797.8200
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From: Ken Martin <ken@theaustinbulldog.org>
Date: Thursday, September 20, 2018 at 12:38 PM
To: "Burton, Ted" <Ted.Burton@centralhealth.net>
Subject: Media Inquiry

Good afternoon, Ted,

I've heard that some members of the Board of Managers have received inquiries from Central
Health about their potential conflict of interest with respect to Sendero.

If that’s the case, please provide a copy of what was sent to each manager.

Obviously with the special-called meeting scheduled for Saturday this is a matter of utmost
urgency so | would appreciate copies at your earliest covenience.

Best regards,

Ken
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